
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
ELECTION CANVASS 

 
 

November 18, 2019 
 
 

Chairman Rodney Shaw called the meeting of the Chautauqua County Board of Canvass to order on 

Monday, November 18 at 9:00 a.m. in the commission room of the courthouse.  Commissioner Parker 

Massey and Commissioner Jack Carpenter were present as was County Counselor Zoe Newton, County 

Clerk, Niki Collier, Deputy Clerk Becky Smilko, Raven Darnall, and Lana Blankinship.  

 

Election Officer, Niki Collier presented seventeen Provisional ballots with information about the status of 

the voter and reason for the provisional ballot, for the Board of Canvass to accept or reject.   

 

Commissioner Massey moved to accept 14 and rejected 3 of the 17 Provisional ballots presented, 

Commissioner Shaw gave the second and the motion passed 3-0.  The Counting Board proceeded to 

tally the votes in the meeting. The Counting Board provided the results to Election Officer Collier and 

she presented the complete abstract of the vote to Canvassing Board for approval.  Once reviewed the 

Canvassing Board signed the abstract completing the Canvass. 

 

Chairman Shaw adjourned the Board of Canvass for the General City & School Election held on 

November 5th, 2019 at 10:10 a.m.  

 

    

 

 

 

/s/Parker Massey_______________________________       

Parker Massey, First District Commissioner 

 

 
/s/Rodney Shaw_________________________________________ 

Rodney Shaw, Chairman, Second District Commissioner 

 

 

/s/Jack Carpenter_______________________________ 

Jack Carpenter, Third District Commissioner 

 

 

ATTEST: 

 

/s/Niki Collier___________________________________ 

Niki Collier, County Clerk 

 


